
LCWD REACTIVATION OF FLUORIDE NOTICE 

  

The Lynnfield Center Water District has received formal approval from the Massachusetts 

Department of Environmental Protection to reactivate the Fluoride into the Lynnfield Center 

Water District's drinking water. The Fluoride has been reactivated into the drinking water as 

of June 1, 2018. 

 


